
T he application process for the Arthur S. 
Vallone National Scholarship Program for 
the 2022–2023 school year is under way. The 

NPMHU is now accepting applications for scholar-
ships to be paid during the 2022-2023 academic year. 
We are calling on Mail Handlers and their eligible 
family members to take advantage of these funds 
available at zero expense, just the short time needed 
to apply. Applications are available for download on 
the NPMHU website at www.npmhu.org.

Each NPMHU Region has been granted up to 
three scholarship awards in the amount of $1,000 

each, renewable by the recipient for up to four years 
or until the completion of the student’s undergradu-
ate or trade school degree, whichever occurs first, for 
a maximum of $4,000 per recipient over four years.

As we continue to navigate through these tough 
times, we recognize that ALL Mail Handlers are pro-
viding an essential service. Whether you or a family 
member is heading to a trade school, a two-year com-
munity college, or a traditional four-year institution, 
the National Postal Mail Handlers Union wants you to 
know that we are here for you and may be able to offer 
some relief to help absorb the cost of higher education.

CALLING ALL  
MAIL HANDLERS!!

34 | National Postal Mail Handlers Union

Combined Federal Campaign (CFC)
Join Postal Service®, federal and military employees and 
pledge to your favorite charities and causes.

The smallest donation - $1 per pay period – can help the 
causes you support. If every Postal Service employee donated 
at least $1 per pay period to one or more CFC-listed charities, 
employees could raise over $16 million to help charities this year.

Pledge now through  
January 15, 2022, by:
n  Mobile app via Apple or  

Google app store. 
n  Paper pledge form from  

a keyworker or online at  
liteblue.usps.gov/cfc/about-cfc.htm

n  QR code above.
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